Candy Dynamics

9700 N. Michigan Rd. | Carmel, IN 46032
317-228-5012 | Fax: 317-228-5004

8/28/23
Re: IMPORTANT IMMEDIATE STOP SALE NOTICE — Slime Licker® Sour Rolling Liquid Candy

Dear Valued Customer,

Candy Dynamics places the highest priority on the safety of our products, and we take our responsibility to our
customers very seriously. In light of that, we are directing that you immediately stop sale and quarantine all
Slime Licker Sour Rolling Liquid Candy.

Recently, we responded to inquiries from the Consumer Products Safety Commission (CPSC) regarding its
concern of a potential safety hazard related to the rolling mechanism of our product. We understand that
other companies that sell candies with rolling mechanisms may have also received inquiries and at least one
has issued a stop sales order. To clarify, this is about the rolling mechanism and not the candy itself. We are
now directing that our customers immediately stop sale/quarantine our product while we continue to work
with the CPSC to ensure consumers are protected.

The following items are the only ones we are asking you to stop selling immediately:

ITEM#  Product Description Unit UPC

45001 Slime Licker Sour Rolling Liquid Candy Blue Razz & Strawberry 8-98940-00101-6
44060 Slime Licker Sour Rolling Liquid Candy Black Cherry & Sour Apple 8-50034-59720-1
46090 MEGA Slime Licker Sour Rolling Liquid Candy Blue Razz & Strawberry 8-98940-00169-6
45002 Slime Licker Sour Rolling Liquid Candy 2 Pack Blue Razz & Strawberry 8-98940-00191-7

ol

Only the above referenced items are affected. All other Candy Dynamics’ products continue to be available for
sale. This includes our other Slime Licker branded items, none of which have a rolling mechanism.

Candy Dynamics greatly appreciates everything our customers do to help bring our products to market, and
we value the relationships we’ve built. We know Slime Licker Sour Rolling Liquid Candies are popular products.
We expect to be in a position to share more details with you regarding this matter within the next few weeks.
We are quite aware of how frustrating this is for everyone; however, we take this step as customer safety is
our highest priority.

If you have any questions, we’re here to talk. | can be reached directly at lking@candydynamics.com.

Sincerely,

Laura King
President



